
From: Taylor, Richele
To: David Stringer <HR@rcrc.state.sc.us>

Date: 11/29/2016 1:48:47 PM
Subject: RE: Seating tomorrow

Okay. Thanks David.  I will note Mr. Weeks resigned.  Is he sending a letter?
 
From: David Stringer [mailto:HR@rcrc.state.sc.us] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 12:18 PM

To: Taylor, Richele <RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov>

Subject: RE: Seating tomorrow
 
Thank Richele,
 
I will provide this information to the Board members. I have to be in a meeting with my daughter at 11:00am 
tomorrow, so I do not think I will be attending tomorrow.
 
I just was just informed by Mr. Weeks that he is resigning effective immediately.
 
David
 
From: Taylor, Richele [mailto:RicheleTaylor@gov.sc.gov] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 29, 2016 12:05 PM

To: David Stringer

Subject: Seating tomorrow
 
David,
 
As you are working with the Board, please let them know that I will reserve the first two rows in Room 110 of the 
Blatt building for each of you and whomever you bring with you.  There will be a small table with two seats that each 
board member can move up to when it is their turn to talk.  
 
Also, I have the panel member names and short bios printed to provide them upon arrival.
 
If you are not familiar with the Blatt building, the Statehouse has six buildings behind it.  The first row behind has 4 
buildings.  The second row has 2 buildings.  It is on the second row at the corner of Pendleton/Assembly.  There is 
metered parking around Pendleton and Assembly.  The closest garage is probably down at Senate/Park.  Senate 
street ends at Assembly and it is a short walk to the Blatt building from the garage.
 
Thank you,

Richele
 
 
Richele K. Taylor
Chief Legal Counsel
Office of the Governor
O:  803-734-8465
C:  803-231-9763
It’s a great day in South Carolina
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